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We do not distribute year-end cash refunds at the school. Deposit refund checks or a 
billing statement for those who owe money will be mailed with report cards the middle 
of June. 
 
Tradition holds that seniors donate their deposit refund to help fund the project the 
senior class has chosen as a gift to the school. Any Senior that chooses not to contribute 
his or her refund to the senior class project needs to sign a form in the financial office. 
Those students will get their refund checks later in June. Please cash refund checks by 
August 1, 2012. 
 
"Reaching for the Stars" 
Senior Package: 
 
                         Package       Separately 
Senior DVD              $7              $10 
Lagoon day             $35             $40 
All-night party        $30             $35 
T-shirt                      $8               $10 
TOTAL                      $80             $ 95              
 
All Night Party:  Wednesday May 30, 11 pm to Thursday May 21, 5 am      
 
Please pay all fees and return library and textbooks before May 23 to avoid being on the 
fine list and having a delay in getting a yearbook and/or senior cap and gown.  
 
All end of year fines will be posted at school and on www.myschoolfees.com on May 25. 
This will be updated each day. 
 
Paying online is a great way to pay fees this spring and especially this summer when the 
financial aid office is only open on Tuesdays. You can pay at www.myschoolfees.com 
where you can pay required fees or fines that have been assessed or summer driver's 
education. 


